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Further to your Freedom of Information Act request, please find the Trust’s response, 
in blue bold text below: 
 
 

Request and Royal Devon and Exeter NHS Foundation Trust 
Response 

 
 
1) Since 2012, how many services has your Trust reduced or cut across sexual and 
reproductive health services which it holds responsibility over? Please list the service 
alongside date and detail of closure in a tablature format. 
 
The Trust has not reduced or cut any Fertility services. 
 
The Trust does not officer Sexual Health services. In a bid to assist, Sexual 
Health services are provided by Northern Devon Healthcare NHS Trust. They 
can be contacted at ndht.FOI@nhs.net.  
 
2) In the next year, are there any planned reductions or closures across your 
commissioning in sexual and reproductive health services?  
 
The Trust does not have any planned reductions or closures of the Fertility 
services that it provides.  
 
The Trust does not officer Sexual Health services. In a bid to assist, Sexual 
Health services are provided by Northern Devon Healthcare NHS Trust. They 
can be contacted at ndht.FOI@nhs.net.  
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